CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



April 13, 2015

15-437

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Quotes for 2015 4x2 Compact Cab Pickup Truck for Wastewater

Treatment Facility

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the April 8, 2015, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to open quotes for furnishing 2015 4x2 Compact Cab Pickup Truck for Wastewater Treatment Facility, QE-15-3. City Clerk reported having received one envelope. Same were opened, read out loud, and are as follows:

Total Base Bid

Ewald Chevrolet/Ford PO Box 147 Oconomowoc WI 53066

\$ 20,238.00

The Board unanimously recommended referring to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON

Secretary Board of Public Works

JH:dan

Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer CITY HALL · 900 Quay Street · Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543 Phone (920) 686-6950 · Fax (920) 686-6959 · jhudon@manitowoc.org



